
 

Sunday, December 13th, 2020 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

As we celebrate the third Sunday of Advent, we continue to reflect on the virtue of hope as we prepare and 

anticipate the birth of our Lord Jesus.  I would like to take the opportunity to wish all of our students, parents, 

and staff a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  May you be safe and well this holiday season. 

Please see the information below for the upcoming week of December 14th, 2020. 

Advent Prayer 
 
I would like to take the opportunity to share our Advent prayer.  Please feel free to share with your family over 

the holidays as we continue our journey in Advent. 

 

God’s hope to direct me, 

God’s love to surround me, 

God’s joy to warm me, 

God’s peace to comfort me, 

Bless our Advent journey to Christmas with light and patience. 

Amen 

Advent Liturgy 

Our Grade 1 and 2 students and staff have prepared an Advent Liturgy.  We will be celebrating the liturgy 

together on Monday, December 14th at 1:00 pm.  If you would like to join us for the liturgy, please join us on the 

live stream: Holy Spirit Advent Liturgy 

Christmas Spirit Week 

Please see the image attached in our email and available on our school website for information regarding 

Christmas Spirit Week.  We hope our students will show their Christmas Spirit by participating in some of the 

fun activities. 

Graduation Certificate Pick-Up 

On Thursday, December 17th from 4:30 pm – 6:00 pm, we will be welcoming our 2019-2020 graduates back to 

Holy Spirit to pick-up their graduation certificates.  An email was sent to families regarding the procedure for 

the evening and we look forward to seeing our graduates from last year to present them with their certificate. 

Winter Clothing Update 

With the change in weather, please ensure that students are bringing their hats, winter jackets, gloves, boots, 

and snow pants to school.  This will ensure they are warm throughout recess.  It is also advised that they have 

a change of clothes at school, should for any reason they become wet while playing. 

https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/fcfa6aa9-7bdb-4a53-a683-2d9e293970df


Trustee’s Message 

Please see below for a special message from our Catholic School Trustee Ms. Elizabeth Crowe. 

York Hills Centre for Children, Youth, & Family Webinars 

York Hills Centre for Children Youth and Families is striving to meet the growing needs of the community. 

Webinars are being offered for this upcoming Winter (January, February, and March).  Attached in the email 

you will find the Winter York Hills Bulletin with more information.  All webinar and parent groups are free of 

charge. 

Kindergarten Registration for 2020-2021 School Year 
 
On January 4th, 2020 Holy Spirit will begin accepting registrations for the upcoming 2021-2022 school 
year.  Please review the flyer and information attached in the email if you are interested in registering your 
child at our school.  We look forward to seeing you in the new year. 
 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

Upcoming Events 

Monday, December 14th, 2020 
 Advent Liturgy- 1:00 pm 

 

 Christmas Spirit Week: Jersey Day 
 

Tuesday, December 15th, 2020  Christmas Spirit Week: Wear Advent Colours 

Wednesday, December 16th, 2020  Christmas Spirit Week: Holiday Head Gear 

Thursday, December 17th, 2020  Christmas Spirit Week: Wear Christmas Colours 
(Red & White) 

Friday, December 18th, 2020 
 Christmas Spirit Week: Winter Wonderland 

(Christmas Sweater or Blue & White) 
 

 Last Day of School Before Christmas Break 

Monday, December 21st, 2020 – 
Sunday, January 3rd, 2021 

 

 Christmas Break 

Monday, January 4th, 2021 
 

 School Reopens:  Students Back To School 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 


